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pre-vetting phase, which occurred earlier in the week. The main concern for faculty 
members were the number of electives, 21 hours, which are open to any course at any 
level. It was explained that this is consistent with USG policy and allows students to 
move through the degree quickly as well as tailor the degree to their specific area of 
interest.   
 There was a small change in language made to the proposal where the word 
“proscribed” was changed to “prescribed.” 
 The motion was made by Dr. Colquitt to vote on the degree and the new courses 
at the same time. Dr. Smith seconded the motion. The motion on voting procedure was 
unanimously approved.  
 b. C-HS-(01-07)-2014-2015 (New Courses, Health Services/Health Sciences, B.S. 
Sports and Fitness Management). The new courses needed by the degree were discussed 
by Mr. Tsavatewa. There are few new courses being offered, as the degree mostly uses 
courses already in the catalog.  

i. A few changes in the wording of the degree and a few empty boxes 
were filled in during the discussion:  Proposals #1 had “be able to” 


